
 

 

 

 

 

 

24th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Welcome back after the half term break.  There are a number of events taking 

place in the near future.  Here are some dates for your diary: 

 

School Photographs – 3rd March – see separate letter  

World Book Day - 5th March 

Children can come to school dressed as a character from their favourite book 

or non-school uniform; they will also be taking part in a dance workshop. 

Celebration Assembly 12th March- more information will follow. 

Red Nose Day – 13th March 

Children can come to school in non-school uniform and give a voluntary 

donation to Comic Relief. 

Yoga Day – 2nd April – All children will take part in a Yoga session.  School closes 

today for half term at normal time. 

 

School re-opens on Monday 20th April at normal time. 

 

Y4 Paralympic Festival – 28th April – more information to follow. 

Whole school skipping day – 30th April. 

Friday 8th May school is closed for May Bank Holiday. 

Celebration Assembly 20th May – more information will follow. 

School closes for half term on Friday 22nd May at normal time. 

 

School re-opens on Monday 1st June at normal time. 

 

Parents  Evening 23rd and 24th June – further information to follow. 

Celebration Assembly 25th June – more information to follow. 

Sports morning 1st July – this is for Nursery and Reception classes 

Sports morning 2nd July- this is for Years 1, 2, 3 and 4. 

Transition Week starts Monday 6th July. 

Summer Entertainment 8th July – 9.15am Nursery AM, Red & Purple Family 

performance 

Summer Entertainment 8th July – 1.15pm Nursery PM to Y3, Family performance 

Summer Entertainment 9thJuly – 1.15pm Nursery PM to Y3 Adult only 

performance 

Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI. 



Tickets for the Summer Entertainment will go on sale on Tuesday 23rd June. 

Year 4 Leavers Assembly 16th July at 1.15pm – no tickets needed for this event. 

 

School closes for the summer break on Friday 17th July at normal time. 

 

 

REMINDER – No Onesies or PJs can be worn on any non-school uniform days. 

 

Please note that some dates and times may be subject to change but we will 

notify you as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


